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January 28, 2021 
 
 
Attention Erie 1 BOCES School Community, 
 
As per Governor Cuomo’s public address on January 27, 2021, school-wide surveillance testing for 
COVID-19 is no longer required. This follows his announcement that all Orange and Yellow Cluster 
Zone restrictions have been lifted for Erie County. 
 
We are thankful to all students, parents and staff members who have voluntarily participated in testing 
over the last several weeks. 
 
Moving forward, we will continue in our hybrid instructional model and continue to follow all health 
and safety guidelines and regulations in accordance with the NYS Department of Health, the Erie 
County Department of Health and the CDC. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and be well. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Erie 1 BOCES’ Instructional Team 
Michael Capuana, Assistant Superintendent, Instructional Services 
Patrick Canfield, Director, Exceptional Education 
Christa McHale, Director, Educational Partnerships and Workforce Development 
Anedda Trautman, Director, Career and Technical Education 


